
School Visits to the Kapiti and Hutt Areas, and Visit from 
Mana College – June, July 2018 

 

We had a busy couple of weeks visiting schools, and welcoming students to the Japan 
Information and Cultural Centre! Staff of the JICC, along with ILEP’s Japanese language 
adviser Kyoko Mikami, visited Waikanae School, Kapiti College, Fergusson Intermediate and 
Hutt Valley High School at the end of June for Japanese language and culture experiences. 
We were lucky enough to then welcome students of Mana College who visited the Embassy 
of Japan in early July. 

The students of each and every school were enthusiastic about Japan and showed off some 
impressive knowledge about the country and its culture, having all had some Japanese 
language learning experience through their schools. We learned some new Japanese words, 
played some traditional Japanese games, and much much more! 

If you or your school are interested in having staff of the Japan Information and Cultural 
Centre visit, or if you want to visit us, please don’t hesitate to contact us at any time! 

Email us at jicc@wl.mofa.go.jp or call at (04) 472-7807 

To apply for use of the Japan Information and Cultural Centre please click here: 
http://www.nz.emb-
japan.go.jp/culture_education/resources/APPLICATION_FOR_USE_OF_THE_CENTRE.pdf 
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